The Administration’s budget proposal seeks the elimination of royalty revenue sharing for local governments.   As such, the provision was included in the Conference Report where a small number of House and Senate members negotiate a final bill.  Congressman Heller is currently working in a bipartisan manner with House Democrats and Senator Reid to reinstate the royalty sharing provision.   
